PROTOCOL OF DISASTER VICTIM IDENTIFICATION
A joint press conference of specialists of the National Bureau of Investigation of the Rapid
Response and Special Police Service, the Semmelweis University and the South Korean
authorities was held on the Margaret Island in Budapest on 6 June 2019.

The video footage of the press conference can be watched here.



